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24th January 2023 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 221145.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I would be most grateful if you would provide me with the following 
information:  
The number of Paramedics and Specialist Paramedics that have left the 
service (resigned) for each Financial year that records exist. 
 Paramedic includes – NQPs and Paramedics of all levels (Band 6 and below)  
Specialist Paramedic includes – All levels of CCPs and PPs (Band 7 plus)  
 

Financial 
Year 

Paramedic Specialist 
Paramedic 

2008-09 13 0 

2009-10 Less than 10 0 

2010-11 12 Less than 10 

2011-12 10 Less than 10 

2012-13 19 Less than 10 

2013-14 41 Less than 10 

2014-15 62 18 

2015-16 63 12 

2016-17 71 22 

2017-18 99 41 

2018-19 87 29 

2019-20 101 16 

2020-21 76 Less than 10 

2021-22 191 30 

 
Please note that for figures that are less than 10 we are unable to provide the exact 
number as it may be identifiable to individuals. 
This doesn’t include Students that have left before qualifying. 
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Please note that as a Trust SECAmb complies with the ICO Anonymisation Code of 
Practice. It applies the ‘less than 10 caveat’ in instances where resulting data relates 
to minimal numbers when responding to requests for information. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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